
 

 

 

 

 

9th January 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

I would like to wish you all a Happy New Year as we return to school for the start of the Spring Term.  

We are looking forward to continuing to work together to ensure all our students enjoy a positive and 

successful term ahead. Thank you as always for your continued support. The partnership between school 

and home is so important. 

This term we will be focussing on developing further our rewards system. We will write to you to share some 

of the changes to the rewards students will have access to. The rewards system is of course based around 

our school’s 4Rs, as a community we ask that we are all Respectful, Resilient, Responsible and Ready to 

Learn.  

Please be aware that due to ongoing building work, the pedestrian and vehicular access to West Coventry 

Academy via Nutbrook Avenue is temporarily unavailable. Please make alternative arrangements. Due to 

traffic congestion and the school buses on Tile Hill Lane, please avoid parking at the front of the school for 

the safety of our students. 

Thank you for your support in ensuring your child attends school in the correct uniform. A reminder that 

trainers are not permitted and students should be wearing shoes. We expect all students to wear their 

blazer in school. We will contact you regarding any uniform issues so that we can work together to ensure all 

students look smart and are Ready to Learn.  

We will continue to focus on students arriving on time to lessons. You will be notified by us if your child 

arrives late to five or more lessons across the week. Arriving late to lessons disrupts learning. We are 

committed to providing high quality lessons for our students and as such at the start of every lesson 

students are engaged in a Do Now activity, where they recall previously learnt information. Arriving late to a 

lesson means that this valuable learning activity is missed.  

Attendance is continuing to improve as we work together to ensure that we support all students to attend 

school. If you would like to discuss your child’s attendance, please contact the school. 

I am delighted to confirm that all students will be issued with an iPad during next week that they can use in 

school and at home. Further guidance will be shared with you and your child regarding the use of their 

device.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Please find attached the calendar for the remainder of this academic year. 

Your sincerely 

 

Ana Neofitou 
Headteacher 
 

 


